

Walter Infant School

Murray Road • Wokingham • RG41 2TA Tel: 0118 978 0825

www.walter.wokingham.sch.uk admin@walter.wokingham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Judy Wheeler

Tuesday 17th July 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you of some staffing changes that will be happening in September 2018.

Mr Duncan Bowis will be leaving at the end of term; everyone will miss him and we all wish him well in the future. Mrs Sharon Bolton is retiring and we would like to wish her a very happy retirement. Mrs Vicky Stanborough is leaving us as she is now a teacher and has a wonderful new job, we are all so proud of her. Finally, Mr Graham Prickett is leaving for an exciting new job at another school.

We are very happy to welcome Miss Lauren Rose as our new year one teacher for Beech class; the children have met her several times already and we know she will be a great asset to our team.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on head@walter.wokingham.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely,

30

Judy Wheeler Headteacher





